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Dear Parents and Carers,         

All children in Year 3 will be having swimming lessons as part of the National Curriculum during the year. 
 
The swimming lessons will take place at the Everyone Active Leisure Centre in Poole on Monday 
afternoons from 1:45 - 2.45pm. There will be 11 weeks of swimming provided. The children will wear 
their PE kits to the lessons and will be transported by minibus and will return to school in time for the end 
of the school day and the school coach.   
 
September 17th     YEAR 3 - Initial Assessment - whole year group PLEASE ENSURE SWIMMING KIT IS IN 
SCHOOL FOR THIS ASSESSMENT 
 
Group 1: 24 th September - 10 th December 2018 (inclusive) 
Group 2: 7 th January 2019 – 1st April 2019 (inclusive) 
 
You will be informed which group your child is placed in after the initial assessment. 
 
IMPORTANT: The children will require the following kit as usual on these dates to enable them to take 
part: 
 
 Swimming trunks for boys - not shorts. 
 All-in-one swimming costume for girls. 
 Goggles if required. 
 Swimming hat 
 

Please ensure that your child’s emergency contacts and medical conditions, which we hold, are up to 
date. Please contact the school office in the first instance if you need to check these. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Elizabeth Mills 

Mrs E Mills 
Swimming Leader 
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